

The Worshipful Company of Water Conservators

Promoting a diverse and sustainable environment

SAVE THE DATE!

THE CITY WATER DEBATE – 22 NOVEMBER 2023 at BAKERS' HALL, HARP LANE, LONDON

WATER LIQUIDITY: HOW TO FINANCE THE REQUIRED INVESTMENT IN THE WATER SECTOR TO 2050?

Dear Supporter

Following on from the huge success of our City Water Debate in March 2023, we are very pleased to announce preliminary details of our next City Water Debate.

This will take place at Bakers' Hall, Harp Lane, London EC3R 6DP on Wednesday 22 November 2023 at 6.30pm and will be followed by a Drinks Reception.

Entitled "Water Liquidity", the debate will present a range of perspectives on the massive investment required in the English and Welsh water sector over the next 25 years and how it can be financed.

Further details of this key event will be circulated early in September. Places will be limited and an early indication to Christine Duthie, Clerk, The Company of Water Conservators (clerk@waterconservators.org) if you wish to attend or not would be most helpful.

With best regards

Professor Martin G Bigg
Master Water Conservator